
• Group 2: Worked on the written manual for Trimble Connect, an annex to the course 

• Group 3: Consolidated the final conclusions of the survey 

After this the meeting reconvened to discuss the conclusions of TPM3 and plan the next 
meeting. 

At noon, the partners welcomed the teachers participating in the LLT activity, introducing them 
to the project and its objectives. 

The official meeting ended with a lunch at the school restaurant "Tast Toe", after which the 
program of LTT1 began at the Technology Centre of Vechtdal College Hardenberg. 

The day concluded with dinner at Tast Toe, a meal prepared and served by the students of 
Vechtdal College, adding an educational aspect to the closing event. 

 

 

 

 


